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EVENTS FOR EVERYONE

SUNDAY SERMON 

Jr. High Proclaim
•	 Starting January 13th, Jr. High Proclaim will 

switch from meeting on Thursday evenings 
to Wednesdays at 6:30 PM-8:00 PM in the 
sanctuary. 

Chuck & Amy Emmert Retiring
•	 We have opportunity to bless Chuck & 

Amy on their retirement. 
•	 We have rescheduled the special presenta-

tion to Jan. 10th. during both services. This 
will be Chuck’s last sermon.

•	 We will also have their drive-thru open 
house the evening of Jan. 10th, from 4-6 
PM. Come and join the procession of cars 
to greet Chuck & Amy under the front door 
canopy.  

•	 Please consider blessing the Emmerts with 
a financial gift. Make checks out to Chuck 
Emmert and send them to Stephanie 
Smith at 6640 Kinley Rd. Ovid, MI 48866. 

•	 Stay connected to this newsletter for fu-
ture details. 

•	 We praise God for the years of service that 
the Emmerts have given to ministry and to 
DCC. 

All in-person youth & children events 
are on pause until January 10th, 2021.

Duplain Kidz Live | Wednesday | 6:30 PM
•	 K-5th Graders are invited to continue to 

join us in our children’s programming 
online thru FB or YouTube on Wednesday 
nights. 

SUNDAY SERVICE UPDATE
•	 Duplain Church of Christ will of-

fer a Worship Service this Sun-
day, on January 3, 2021 through 
live stream only. 

•	 Join us on Facebook at 11 AM.

Sunday Sermon Notes 01/03/2021

“Joy No Matter What!”
https://bit.ly/3naapba

Free Books | Check out Room 1
•	 Chuck Emmert has a collection of books 

that he is giving away for free. 
•	 They have been made available for you to 

browse through in Room 1 of the church. 
•	 Keep some for yourself or share with oth-

ers. The last day to pick out books will be 
on Sunday, January 10th. Be sure to check 
them out!

https://bit.ly/3naapba

